Pursuing Human Strengths A Positive Psychology Guide
Yeah, reviewing a ebook Pursuing Human Strengths A Positive Psychology Guide could ensue your near connections
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award-winning nonfiction books, the Dans capture
students’ attention in a way few textbooks can claim.
Each chapter, each page is written with narrative hooks
that retain student interest by engaging their
curiosity, compassion, and interest in the world around
them. Students who read Introducing Psychology will
quickly learn to critically examine the world around
them and apply the lessons of psychology to their own
lives. …Teaches like a great textbook. The Dans focus
the essential topics within psychology without diluting
the explanation or removing examples intended to
illustrate concepts. By refining their coverage to the
most clear, thought-provoking, and illustrative
examples, the Dans manage to accomplish two difficult
goals: making thoughtful content choices covering the
various fields of psychology, and doing so in a manner
that retains clarity and emphasizes student engagement.
Pursuing the Good Life Christopher Peterson 2013-01-10
Reveals small but significant actions people can take to
lead happier lives, offering reflections on such topics
as family, relationships, work, school, sports,
emotions, and experiences.
Characteristics of Compassion Helen Meldrum 2009-09-29
Characteristics of Compassion: Portraits of Exemplary
Physicians profiles recipients of the prestigious
"Excellence in Medicine" award given by the American
Medical Association. Today's physicians are faced with
many challenges and can no longer devote the greater
part of their working hours directly to patient care.
They are presented with reams of insurance and legalrelated paperwork, the constant threat of malpractice,
and a burgeoning patient population. Despite these
obstacles, some physicians enter the profession with
deeply held convictions, hopes, and idealism, and go on
to excel not just as medical doctors, but as human
beings. Characteristics of Compassion: Portraits of
Exemplary Physicians uncovers what sets these
outstanding doctors apart from their peers to inspire
other medical professionals and their patients. This
thought provoking book provides first hand accounts from
the front lines of medicine and identifies a rich
description of traits shared by today's leading
physicians.
Exploring Psychology (cloth) David G. Myers 2004-04-02
The cloth version of the new edition of Myers's bestselling brief text with exceptional writing, integrated
use of the SQ3R learning system, current research, and
superior supplements returns in a new edition that
contains enhanced coverage of personality, neuroscience,
and more.
Gestalt Psychotherapy and Coaching for Relationships
Philip Brownell 2017-09-01 Gestalt Psychotherapy and
Coaching for Relationships provides psychotherapists and
coaches with a thorough understanding of two-person
dynamics and offers practical interventions for working
with couples and with two-person teams within larger
organizations. Part I of this text relates contemporary
gestalt therapy theory and gestalt-based coaching to
developments in phenomenology, hermeneutics, cognitive
science, extended cognition, embodiment, and
kinesthesiology. Through a variety of narratives, Part
II builds upon these themes and examines issues that

Solution-Focused Case Management Dr. Robert G. Blundo,
PhD, LCSW 2015-11-06 “Blundo and Simon have successfully
outlined how a solution-focused perspective can be a
powerful tool for case managers. Their understanding and
presentation is based upon practice scenarios that are
real and applied...They clearly demonstrate the impact
of ‘thinking and language’ and the importance of
building a collaborative relationship with clients.
Their work challenges the traditional theory-driven
interventions that focus on problems and arrive at a
diagnosis . They encourage a ‘shift’ to a coconstructive partnership that requires a practitioner to
respect that clients are ‘experts of their own
lives’...They provide a clear step-wise discussion of
techniques and strategies that can be employed working
with individuals and families in case management
settings. This book is a must read.” -Lawrence T. Force,
PhD. LCSW-R Professor of Psychology, Mount Saint Mary
College, Newburgh, NY From the Foreword Solution-focused
practice is a paradigm that stresses client abilities,
strengths, and individual goals rather than disability.
Written by a team of educator/practitioners noted for
their expertise in solution-focused therapy, this “howto” text for social work, counseling, and psychology
students guides current and future case managers in
learning this strengths-based, collaborative approach to
case management. It discusses both the philosophical
basis for solution-focused casework and demonstrates how
it is ideally suited for the case management process.
The book is based on teaching materials the authors have
developed and used in their classes and workshops with
undergraduate and graduate students and professionals.
The text incorporates new research and theoretical
developments in solution-focused therapy as well as
actual practice scenarios demonstrating the process of
building a collaborative relationship with individual
clients and families. Replete with strategies and tools
for practicing solution-focused case management, the
text describes such essential skills as identifying
goals, monitoring progress, working with other agencies,
and transitioning out of treatment. It discusses issues
related to ethical practice and presents strategies for
self-care. Additionally, the book addresses diversity
and social justice and their relationships to solutionfocused practice. Student exercises help to reinforce
knowledge. The text will assist case managers in a
variety of settings—hospitals, nursing homes,
rehabilitation facilities, community-based mental health
agencies, schools, prisons, court systems, and shelters
for the homeless and victims of domestic violence—to
partner with their clients towards finding strengthsbased and solution-focused approaches to resolving
issues in a positive way. Key Features: Authored by
noted experts in solution-focused education and practice
Facilitates a reframing of casework and case management
around client strengths and resources Provides specific
case examples that allow readers to troubleshoot and
apply solution-focused principles to practice Includes
student exercises throughout the book
Introducing Psychology Daniel L. Schacter 2009-12-25
Reads like a good book… Written in the style of their
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typically emerge during couples work, including
infidelity, provocative language, asymmetric
relationships, sex, the use of emotion, limits and
boundaries, and spirituality. Also included are general
strategies for assimilating coaching into psychotherapy
and vice versa, as well as recommendations for further
study.
Psychology in Modules David G. Myers 2015-01-12 In this
version of Psychology, Twelfth Edition, David Myers and
Nathan DeWall break down the new edition's?16 chapters
into 53 modules, assignable in any sequence and brief
enough to be read in one sitting. It's a format favored
by a wide range of students and instructors, one that's
supported by substantial research showing that students
working with shorter reading assignments develop a
deeper understanding of the material. The new edition of
Modules includes the same new features and content of
Psychology, Twelfth Edition, including hundreds of new
citations and new infographics. And like Psychology,
Twelfth Edition is more than ever a fully integrated
text/media learning package, with the modular edition's
LaunchPad now featuring dozens of new Concept Practice
activities.
Designing Positive Psychology Kennon M. Sheldon
2011-01-31 Positive psychology exploded into public
consciousness 10 years ago and has captured attention
around the world ever since. In this book, experts from
diverse fields address the question of whether the
movement is fulfilling its promise. Join authors like
Csikszentmihalyi, Simonton, Emmons, and Fredrickson in
charting a bold new course for the future of positive
psychology.
Psychology Don H. Hockenbury 2005-04-08 More than any
other textbook, Don and Sandra Hockenbury's Psychology
relates the science of psychology to the lives of the
wide range of students taking the introductory course.
Now Psychology returns in a remarkable new edition that
shows just how well-attuned the Hockenburys are to the
needs of today's students and instructors.
Psychology in Everyday Life David G. Myers 2011-02-18
Psychology, Seventh Edition, in Modules (spiral) David
G. Myers 2004 This breakthrough iteration of David
Myers' best-selling text breaks down the introductory
psychology course into 55 brief modules.
Psychology Daniel L. Schacter 2009 This highly
anticipated new introductory psychology textbook takes a
fresh approach to the teaching of psychology by focusing
on 'mind bugs' - foibles of the mind that are
intrinsically fascinating and provide fundamental
insights into how the mind works.
Positive Psychology Dana S. Dunn 2017-09-01 This volume
is a comprehensive review of theoretical and empirical
contributions to positive psychology. It provides a
scientific understanding of how human strengths help
people psychologically and physically, showing how
stressful circumstances do not inexorably lead to
negative prognoses. It examines how individuals confront
challenges, appreciate others, and regard daily
experiences as meaningful. Many of the chapters also
challenge the negative, disease-model approach that
dominates much of the research concerning health and
well-being. Chapters also address applications and
future directions for the field. The broad scope makes
it a key resource for undergraduates, graduates,
researchers, and practitioners in social, clinical, and
positive psychology.
Exploring Psychology, Eighth Edition, In Modules David
G. Myers 2010-07-08 Exploring Psychology, Eighth Edition
in Modules is the modular version of the #1 bestselling
brief introduction to psychology: David Myers’s
Exploring Psychology. All the Myers hallmarks are
here–the captivating writing, coverage based on the
latest research, helpful pedagogical support—in a format
that delivers the utmost in student accessibility and
teaching flexibility.
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Exploring Psychology and Christian Faith Paul Moes
2014-09-02 Introductory psychology courses can raise
significant questions about the nature of being human.
Christianity, with its emphasis on humans made in the
image of God, has a clear perspective. Psychology offers
answers too, but they are often subtly implied. This
introductory guide, drawn from more than fifty years of
classroom experience, provides students with a coherent
framework for considering psychology from a Christian
perspective. The authors explore biblical themes of
human nature in relation to all major areas of
psychology, showing how a Christian understanding of
humans can inform the study of psychology. Brief,
accessible chapters correspond to standard introductory
psychology textbooks, making this an excellent
supplemental text. End-of-chapter questions are
included. A test bank for professors is available
through Baker Academic's Textbook eSources.
Psychology In Modules (Spiral) David G. Myers 2009-09-28
Why Myers? David Myers has become the world’s bestselling introductory psychology author by serving the
needs of instructors and students so well. Each Myers
textbook offers an impeccable combination of up-to-date
research, well-crafted pedagogy, and effective media and
supplements. Most of all, each Myers text demonstrates
why this author’s style works so well for students, with
his signature compassionate, companionable voice, and
superb judgment about how to communicate the science of
psychology and its human impact. Why Modules? This
modules-based version of Myers’ best-selling, fulllength text, Psychology (breaking down that book’s 16
chapters into 59 short modules) is yet another example
of the author’s ability to understand what works in the
classroom. It comes from Myers’ experiences with
students who strongly prefer textbooks divided into
briefer segments instead of lengthier chapters, and with
instructors who appreciate the flexibility offered by
the modular format. Modular organization presents
material in smaller segments. Students can easily read
any module in a single sitting. Self-standing modules.
Instructors can assign modules in their own preferred
order. The modules make no assumptions about what
students have previously read. Illustrations and key
terms are repeated as needed. This modular organization
of short, stand-alone text units enhances teacher
flexibility. Instead of assigning the entire Sensation
and Perception chapter, instructors can assign the
module on vision, the module on hearing, and/or the
module on the other senses in whatever order they
choose. Watch our new videos from David Myers here,
including our animation on THE TESTING EFFECT narrated
by David Myers.
Psychology: A Concise Introduction Richard A. Griggs
2005-03-18 Psychology: A Concise Introduction explores
the territory of the introductory psychology course
while answering the growing need for a shorter, less
expensive book. Award-winning teacher, Richard A.
Griggs, draws on his own classroom experience and his
extensive research on the introductory course in his
careful choice of the core concepts in psychology.
Positive Psychology Shane J. Lopez 2018-08-06 Positive
Psychology: The Scientific and Practical Explorations of
Human Strengths comprehensively covers the science and
application of positive psychology. The book brings
positive psychology to life by illustrating issues such
as how psychological strength can help increase positive
outcomes in school and the workplace and promote
cooperative relationships among people. Furthermore, the
book encourages readers to engage with concepts in order
to understand positive emotions and strengths, such as
empathy, altruism, gratitude, attachment, and love. Over
50 case studies grounded in practice, research, and the
authors’ teaching experience reveal how positive
psychological phenomena operate in the lives of real
people. The Fourth Edition continues to integrate
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cultural context in every chapter to reflect the
diversity in today’s world.
Achieve Your Potential with Positive Psychology: Teach
Yourself Tim LeBon 2014-06-27 Everybody wants to be
happier and fulfil their potential, and for years many
self-help books have claimed they know the answer. Only
in the last two decades has Positive Psychology started
to provide evidence-based ideas that have been
scientifically shown to work. In this book
psychotherapist, lecturer and life coach Tim LeBon shows
you how you can use the tools coming from Positive
Psychology to achieve your goals. You will discover how
ideas from CBT, mindfulness and practical philosophy can
produce a more balanced, wiser version of Positive
Psychology. Learn how to: * flourish and be happier *
maintain and sustain positive relationships * find more
meaning in life and accomplish more * become wiser and
more resilient * discover the real benefits that a
genuine understanding of positive psychology can bring.
"This book has a wealth of information and fascinating
case studies which will take you on a fulfilling journey
through the relatively new perspective of positive
psychology. Tim LeBon does not leave you to fend alone
but encourages us to take responsibility for ourselves
through guided action plans, diagnostic tests and key
ideas leading to newer and fresher outlooks. I would
encourage anyone interested in positive psychology to
soak this book up and take a step towards a better
life." Ilona Boniwell, Associate Professor at Ecole
Centrale Paris and author of Positive Psychology in a
Nutshell
Foundation of Psychology as a Scientific Discipline
Contemporary Futurist Thought Thomas Lombardo 2006-06-23
Contemporary Futurist Thought describes recent thinking
about the future, dealing with both the hopes and the
fears expressed in modern times concerning what
potentially lies ahead. There are many such hopes and
fears perhaps an overpowering number, competing with
each other and swirling about in the collective mind of
humanity. Psychologist and futurist Tom Lombardo
describes this mental universe of inspiring dreams and
threatening premonitions regarding the future. The book
begins with an in-depth examination of the highly
influential literary genre of science fiction, which Dr.
Lombardo identifies as the mythology of the future. He
next describes the modern academic discipline of future
studies which attempts to apply scientific methods and
principles to an understanding of the future. Social and
technological trends in the twentieth century are then
reviewed, setting the stage for an analysis of the great
contemporary transformation occurring in our present
world. Given the powerful and pervasive changes taking
place across the globe and throughout all aspects of
human life, the questions arise: Where are we
potentially heading and, perhaps more importantly, where
should we be heading? The final chapter provides an
extensive review of different answers to these
questions. Describing theories and approaches that
highlight science, technology, culture, human
psychology, and religion, among other areas of focus, as
well as integrative views which attempt to provide big
pictures of all aspects of human life, the book provides
a rich and broad overview of contemporary ideas and
visions about the future. In the conclusion, Dr.
Lombardo assesses and synthesizes these myriad
perspectives, proposing a set of key ideas central to
understanding the future. This book completes the study
of future consciousness begun in its companion volume,
The Evolution of Future Consciousness. These two
volumes, rich in historical detail and concise
observations on the interrelatedness of a wide range of
interdisciplinary topics, are a significant contribution
to the field of future studies and a valuable resource
for educators, consultants, and anyone wishing to
explore the significance of thinking about the future.
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Exploring Psychology David G. Myers 2009-12-25 Far and
away the bestselling brief introduction to psychology,
David Myers' Exploring Psychology doesn't just present
the story of the psychology. It involves students deeply
in that story, as they learn to think critically about
psychology’s core ideas, breakthrough research findings,
and wide-ranging applications to their lives and the
world around them. The new Eighth Edition is both
classic Myers and cutting-edge psychological science, a
rich presentation more than ever before, helps students
develop the critical thinking skills they need to make
their encounters with psychological science successful
and personally enriching. The most extensively revision
to date, the Eighth Edition features many hundreds of
new research citations, over 40% new photos, and stateof-the-art media and supplements--plus an all new
critical thinking feature, Test for Success: Critical
Thinking Exercises. Still, with the book’s continual
evolution, one constant remains: the inimitable writing
of David Myers, who continues to show an uncanny ability
to engage the curiosities of all kinds of students as
they explore both the scientific and human aspects of
the field of psychology. Watch our new animation on THE
TESTING EFFECT narrated by David Myers here.
Pursuing Human Strengths Martin Bolt 2004-02-20 By using
the scientific method in its efforts to assess,
understand, and then build human strengths, positive
psychology balances the investigation of weakness and
damage with a study of strength and virtue. Pursuing
Human Strengths: A Positive Psychology Guide gives
instructors and students alike the means to learn more
about this relevant approach to psychology. Martin Bolt
helps students learn more about themselves as they learn
the facts of, and theories about, the fascinating field
of psychology. This book is a terrific accompaniment to
virtually any psychology course (most notably, human
adjustment and growth, introductory psychology, and
abnormal psychology). For those teaching a course in
positive psychology, Pursuing Human Strengths provides a
primary text.
Integrative Complexity Within Antitheses
Myers' Psychology for AP* David G. Myers 2010-03-12
Already The Bestselling AP* Psychology Author, Myers
Writes His First Exclusive AP* Psych Text Watch Dave G.
Myers introduce this new text here. Watch instructor
video reviews here. David G. Myers is best known for his
top-selling college psychology texts, used successfully
across North America in thousands of AP* courses. As
effective as Myers’ college texts have been for the AP*
course, we believe his new text will be even better,
because Myers’ Psychology for AP* has been written
especially for the AP* course!
Understanding Disability Michael L. Wehmeyer 2021
Personal factors are an element of social-ecological
models of disability but have not been well defined or
described. The Positive Psychology of Personal Factors
examines personal factors from the field of positive
psychology to begin to identify and build strengthsbased approaches to promoting the full participation,
dignity, and well-being of disabled people.
Counseling Psychology Ruth Chu-Lien Chao 2015-04-20
Counseling Psychology: An Integrated Positive
Approachintroduces a new dimension in counseling
psychology which includesboth symptom treatment and
positive psychology; this uniqueapproach guides readers
to enhance clients’ positivepotential, rather than
focusing solely on the treatment ofclients’ negative
symptoms. An integrative counseling approach which
maximizes graduatestudents’ understanding of counseling
theories and positivepsychology Enables counselors to
tailor integrative counseling tomulticultural clients,
helping graduate students and mental healthprofessionals
become culturally sensitive Discusses how clients manage
day to day living, and can eventhrive despite severe
symptoms
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Psychology and the Challenges of Life Jeffrey S. Nevid
2009-11-23 A long-respected standard in the psychology
of adjustment, Psychology and the Challenges of Life,
Eleventh Edition has been thoroughly updated and
contemporized to provide students the ability to reflect
on how psychology relates to the lives we live and the
roles that psychology can play in helping us with the
challenges we face. Authors Jeffrey Nevid and Spencer
Rathus explore the many applications of psychological
concepts and principles used to meet the challenges of
daily life, while encouraging students to apply concepts
to themselves through active learning exercises, selfassessment questionnaires, and journaling exercises.
Pursuing Human Strengths Martin Bolt 2015-10-13 Pursuing
Human Strengths gives instructors and students the
information and strategies they need to understand the
field of positive psychology and to put what researchers
in the field have learn to effective use in their own
lives. The new edition welcomes coauthor Dana Dunn, who
shares Martin Bolt's passion for exploring and teaching
positive psychology. Their engagingly written update
includes over 175 new references, reflecting the
continuing expansion of the scientific literature in
positive psychology, as well as updated exercises and
activities throughout. Pursuing Human Strengths can
serve as a core text for courses in positive psychology
and well being and can also serve as a great
accompaniment to virtually any psychology course (most
notably, human adjustment and growth, introductory
psychology, and abnormal psychology.
Psychology Applied to Modern Life: Adjustment in the
21st Century Wayne Weiten 2016-12-05 Filled with
comprehensive, balanced coverage of classic and
contemporary research, relevant examples, and engaging
applications, this text shows students how psychology
helps them understand themselves and the world. It also
uses psychological principles to illuminate the variety
of opportunities they have in their lives and their
future careers. While professors cite this bestselling
book for its academic credibility and the authors'
ability to stay current with hot topics, students say
it's one text they just don't want to stop reading.
Students and instructors alike find the text to be
highly readable, engaging, and visually appealing,
providing a wealth of material they can put to use every
day. Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
The Social Psychology of Disability Dana Dunn 2015 "The
book's overarching message is an important one: The
experience of most people with disabilities is not what
nondisabled persons anticipate--contrary to the latter's
beliefs and expectations, the former can lead full and
normal lives. Thus, The Social Psychology of Disability
is designed to counter stereotypical or biased
perspectives aimed at an often overlooked minority
group."--Publisher information.
Character Strengths and Virtues Christopher Peterson
2004-04-08 "Character" has become a front-and-center
topic in contemporary discourse, but this term does not
have a fixed meaning. Character may be simply defined by
what someone does not do, but a more active and thorough
definition is necessary, one that addresses certain
vital questions. Is character a singular characteristic
of an individual, or is it composed of different
aspects? Does character--however we define it--exist in
degrees, or is it simply something one happens to have?
How can character be developed? Can it be learned?
Relatedly, can it be taught, and who might be the most
effective teacher? What roles are played by family,
schools, the media, religion, and the larger culture?
This groundbreaking handbook of character strengths and
virtues is the first progress report from a prestigious
group of researchers who have undertaken the systematic
classification and measurement of widely valued positive
pursuing-human-strengths-a-positive-psychology-guide

traits. They approach good character in terms of
separate strengths-authenticity, persistence, kindness,
gratitude, hope, humor, and so on-each of which exists
in degrees. Character Strengths and Virtues classifies
twenty-four specific strengths under six broad virtues
that consistently emerge across history and culture:
wisdom, courage, humanity, justice, temperance, and
transcendence. Each strength is thoroughly examined in
its own chapter, with special attention to its meaning,
explanation, measurement, causes, correlates,
consequences, and development across the life span, as
well as to strategies for its deliberate cultivation.
This book demands the attention of anyone interested in
psychology and what it can teach about the good life.
Case Management from an Empowerment Perspective, Fourth
Edition Patricia Spindel 2020-12-29 Written for case
managers working in health and human services, this
practical guide addresses the need for more progressive
and compassionate ways of working with others.
Introducing innovative strategies for working with
people that challenge the status quo, the book
reconsiders old forms of social casework in favour of
empowerment approaches that incorporate individual
systemic advocacy. Patricia Spindel covers the history
of case management, traditional approaches and their
critiques, barriers to an empowerment approach, the
ethical issues of labelling, stereotyping,
stigmatization and pathologizing, and key empowerment
philosophies and the research that supports them. This
guide provides concrete methods that will help readers
put principles of empowerment philosophy into practice.
With practical case studies and questions for reflection
featured throughout the chapters, it is well suited for
human services, social services, and social work
programs in colleges and universities in Canada.
FEATURES: - Offers a practical "how to" for developing
an empowerment plan and deals with common issues in
practice, such as projection, countertransference, and
transference - Includes core concepts of empowerment and
methodology for building individual and community
capacity and competence - Provides students with case
studies from the field and questions to encourage
reflection
Positive Psychology in Higher Education Acacia C. Parks
2014-01-21 Positive psychology – the scientific study of
happiness – is a rapidly burgeoning field, and in no
area more so than education. More departments than ever
are offering courses in positive psychology, and demand
for these courses is consistently high. Graduate
programs offering concentrations in positive psychology
have appeared at both masters and doctoral level.
Educational institutions have expressed interest in
using principles of positive psychology to inform
institutional structure, faculty development and
pedagogy. Positive psychology has been taught and
applied in higher education for almost as long as it has
existed as a field, but there is little in the way of
published literature that brings all of these
developments together. The chapters in this volume
represent the use of positive psychology at all levels
of higher education – from institutional practices and
curricular development to pedagogy and the teaching of
positive psychology content itself. This book provides
an in-depth look at this exciting area of applied
positive psychology which will be relevant to educators
and administrators alike. This book is based on a
special issue of The Journal of Positive Psychology.
The Skilled Helper: A Problem-Management and
Opportunity-Development Approach to Helping Gerard Egan
2018-03-08 THE SKILLED HELPER has taught thousands of
students a proven, step-by-step counseling process that
equips them to become more confident and competent
helpers. Internationally recognized for its successful
problem-management and opportunity-development approach
to effective helping, the text emphasizes the
4/5

Downloaded from www-sjc-001.idealliving.com on August 10,
2022 by guest

collaborative nature of the therapist-client
relationship and uses a practical, three-stage framework
that drives client problem-managing and opportunitydeveloping action. As they read, students also gain a
feeling for the complexity inherent in any helping
relationship. In the eleventh edition, Gerard Egan and
new co-author Robert J. Reese emphasize the power of
basics, which are the key ingredients of successful
therapy. The authors name, simplify, clarify and
organize these basics, showing students what they need
to understand and DO to be effective helpers. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in
the ebook version.
Psychology, Seventh Edition, in Modules David G. Myers
2004-06
Positive Therapy Stephen Joseph 2015-05-08 The
applications of positive psychology are different from
traditional interventions in therapy in that they are
focused on building strength, resilience and well-being
rather than being restricted to simply treating
disorder. Since the publication of the first edition of
Positive Therapy, there is now a comprehensive body of
applied positive psychology research to which
practitioners may turn in order to inform their own
practice, and that sees its purpose as the facilitation
of human flourishing and optimal functioning. However,
much of this research and its implications are only now
becoming more widely understood in counselling and
psychotherapy. This new and expanded edition of Positive
Therapy shows how the latest thinking in positive
psychology can be applied to psychotherapeutic practice,
and specifically to person-centred therapy. Making the
links between positive psychology and psychotherapy
explicit, Stephen Joseph describes the new tools that
practitioners can draw upon to help and facilitate
positive functioning in their clients. New material
includes: An update of the latest positive psychology
research A new preface, explaining how positive
psychology principles can now be applied to therapeutic
practice Focus on positive psychology measurement tools
Positive Therapy will be essential reading for all
psychotherapists, counsellors, social workers, coaches,
psychologists and trainees interested in exploring how
they engage with clients, and the implications of this
engagement in practice.
Perspective Robert J. Wicks 2014-02-03 For generations,
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classic wisdom literature has taught that a healthy
perspective can replenish our thirst for a meaningful
and rewarding life. From its inception clinical
psychology has followed suit, revealing that how we see
ourselves and the world is more important than what we
see or have-in essence, that a healthy perspective is
tantamount to possessing the psychological "pearl of
great price." Robert J. Wicks, world-renowned
psychologist and author of Bounce: Living the Resilient
Life, has written a powerful guide for discovering and
regaining a balanced and healthy perspective. Combining
classic wisdom with cutting-edge research in cognitive
behavioral therapy and positive psychology, his new
book, Perspective, offers concrete steps for overcoming
doubt and resistance to openness, so that beneficial
life changes become possible. Drawing on the psychology
of mindfulness, gratitude, and happiness, Dr. Wicks also
reveals how a healthy perspective makes us more aware of
the beneficial things already present in our lives.
Perspective teaches us to see ourselves more completely
and will inspire us to become the calm within the storm,
better able to enjoy our experiences, maintain balance
in our professional and personal lives, and reach out to
others without being pulled down in the process.
The Resilient Clinician Robert J. Wicks 2008
Introduction: Continually Creating New Inner
Psychological Space. An Ongoing Process of Mindfulness.
1. Sensing the Dangers: Chronic and Acute Secondary
Stress. 2. Enhancing Resiliency: Strengthening One's Own
Self-Care Protocol. 3. Replenishing the Self: Solitude,
Silence ... and Mindfulness. 4. Daily Debriefing:
Mindfulness and Positive Psychology as an Integral Part
of the Clinician's Ongoing Reflective Process. Epilogue:
Clinician. Clinician: An Honorable Profession, a
Meaningful Life. References. Appendices. 1-1. Causes for
Burnout. 1-2. Daily Burnout: A Sampling of Key Signs and
Symptoms.
Psychology Richard A. Griggs 2008-02-15 The updated 2nd
edition of this brief introduction to Psychology, is
more accessible and ideal for short courses. This is a
brief, accessible introductory psychology textbook. The
updated 2nd edition of this clear and brief introduction
to Psychology is written by the award-winning lecturer
and author Richard Griggs. The text is written in an
engaging style and presents a selection of carefully
chosen core concepts in psychology, providing solid
topical coverage without drowning the student in a sea
of details.
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